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RECOVERED

In early 2010 an unknown male brought a 1995 Bayliner Capri into a mechanic in Maple Ridge for some
engine work. Once the work was complete, the mechanic made numerous attempts to track down the
male to retrieve the vessel. When the male did not return for the vessel, the mechanic checked Stolen
Boats Canada and noted that the vessel had been stolen from a residence in Maple Ridge in 2006. The
Ridge Meadows RCMP and insurance company are currently investigating the matter.






